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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages the full participation of Indigenous Peoples in
environmental assessment processes, including in the context of possible deep-
sea mining, as such participation also guarantees the contributions of Indigenous
Peoples’ knowledge. Given the length of the Arctic coastlines, Indigenous Peoples
need to be involved in the monitoring of relevant international shipping routes
and their impacts on marine biodiversity and seabeds.
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